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Think Cambridge Webinar Series (Jan 29th to Feb 15th) (Year 11)

Think Cambridge is a three-week series of webinars to inspire Year 11 students to apply. Get
the inside scoop from student ambassadors, lecturers, and admissions tutors. Book your spot
https://www.undergraduate.study.cam.ac.uk/events/think-cambridge

Cambridge Low Participation Area Summer School (Year 11)

A free two-year program for students in areas with low university participation. The summer
school in Cambridge includes masterclasses, application guidance, and social events. Check
eligibility and details https://www.undergraduate.study.cam.ac.uk/events/low-
participation-neighbourhood-summer-school-august-2024

Enigma Summer School (Year 11 Girls)

For the science enthusiasts! A three-day program in Sidney Sussex College, Cambridge,
featuring academic taster lectures, application guidance, and more. Register your interest
https://cambridge.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bOCk4EajAd5JJAyY

USEFUL RESOURCES

Super-Curricular ideas

Explore your subjects outside the classroom! Check out our list of super-curricular resources
here.

We also have a super-curricular log that students can use to record their super-
curricular activities, and what they have learnt from them.

If you want to find out more about super-curricular activities, and why the University
looks for them, then check out this website.



HE+ Website

The HE+ website has super-curricular resources for every undergraduate course, created by
Cambridge students and academics.

Make sure to spread the word to your mates, and keep an eye on the University of Cambridge
events page and the College events page for more exciting news. Also, if you want to stay in
the loop, there are monthly newsletters from the Cambridge University Admissions Office.

The Student Newsletter can be signed up to here.
The Parent/carer Newsletter can be signed up to here.

Have guestions or want more info? Drop us an email at slo@queens.cam.ac.uk or slo-
bradford@queens.cam.ac.uk.

Best wishes,
Charlotte Armstrong & Cathy Wardle

Queens’ College Outreach Team



